
 
Hello, We acknowledge receipt of your email and we say that the subject of your inquiry 

not clear to us: 

 

- First we deduce that there is initiated judicial proceedings in the Court number 4 of 

Marbella, in this case please note that when referring to a strictly jurisdictional and 

oblivious to the powers of the Department issue, can not in consequence intervene in 

the same . Since this administration, our job is to provide the Judiciary of human and 

material resources necessary for the provision of this public service can play with the 

levels of independence and quality. 

 

Notwithstanding the foregoing, you may exercise your right to file complaints or 

complaints concerning the operation of the Courts, bringing the complaint to the Public 

Service Board of the General Council of the Judiciary http://www.poderjudicial.es/cgpj/ 

is / Services / Atencion_Ciudadana / Oficinas_de_atencion_ciudadana) in which it would 

be desirable to provide further data to help identify the procedure as well as the 

court itself, by letter in which identification data indicating concerned, the reason 

for his grievance or complaint body which is headed and the court and proceedings to 

which it relates. 

 

- On the other hand, if he wants to report an incident to the police station, we hereby 

provide the email address of the official website of the Directorate General of Police 

http://www.policia.es/denunweb/ denuncias_provincia.php? id_region = 22 & id_provincia 

= 29 # body 

 

We hope that this information has been helpful. 

 

Kind regards 

 


